
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF STAFF

NOT! C E February 4, 2019
1.2

TO: All Commanding Officers

FROM: Chief of Staff

SUBJECT: PRIORITY PROJECTS FOR THE LOS ANGELES POLICE FOUNDATION

The Los Angeles Police Foundation (LAPF) provides essential resources to the Los Angeles
Police Department (LAPD) for projects and programs that would otherwise be unfunded. To
ensure their fundraising efforts are in line with the Department's needs, the LAPF consults with
LAPD leadership to determine priorities for funding.

Commands requesting to fund critical projects involving any of the topics listed below must
complete the attached form and email to Stella Larracas at N3371@lapd.online.

1) equipment and technology upgrades
2) specialized training
3) community outreach
4) youth programs

All requests will be presented to the Office of the Chief of Staff for evaluation and selected
projects will be included on the Chief of Police Priority List for Fundraising. Once the LAPF
secures funding for the selected projects, a notification will be sent to your command to prepare
an LAPF General Fund Grant Application. All commands are encouraged to submit requests so
that the LAPF can seek potential donors.

Any questions regarding this Notice may be directed to the Office of the Chief of Staff, at
(213) 486-8740.

BOB GREEN, Deputy Chief
Chief of Staff
Office of the Chief of Police

Attachment

.DISTRIBUTION "B"



Los Angeles Police Foundation - Fundraising Need
(To be included on CO'PPriority List for Fundraising)

Project Idea Name:

Name of Command and Person Submitting:

Summary of Project:

Anticipated ImplementationlExecution Date(s):

Estimated Funding Required (describe what funds will be used for):

Subject Matter Expert:


